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Comments: I am in support of the sale of the land from the MN Dnr to the US Forest Service.  This transaction

needs to be finalized and followed through in order to provide consistancy with land use in that area of

Minnesota.  In my opinion School Land Trust Lands should not be sold but in this instance this land will

complement the surrounding land and benefit schools in a greater capacity than having it remain in trust with the

MNDNR.

David Lick


